
From: Rob Kinchin-Smith <kinchin-smithr@rpsgroup.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 6:04 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 23/01633/F - Site at Calthorpe Street and Marlborough Road Banbury. Demolition of 
existing retail units and public car park and redevelopment for residential dwellings  
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hello 
 
Further to my earlier comments, please find attached a revision of the letter previously sent.  
 
Please can you remove the old letter and replace with this one. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Rob Kinchin-Smith 
(Chairman, Banbury Civic Society) 
78 Broughton Road, OC16 9QF  
 
 

From: Rob Kinchin-Smith  
Sent: 08 August 2023 14:56 
To: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Design Conservation <design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 23/01633/F - Site at Calthorpe Street and Marlborough Road Banbury. Demolition of 
existing retail units and public car park and redevelopment for residential dwellings  
 
Please find attached the preliminary comments of the Banbury Civic Society on the above application 
 
Rob Kinchin-Smith 
(Chairman, Banbury Civic Society) 
78 Broughton Road, OC16 9QF  

This e-mail message and any attached file is the property of the sender and is sent in confidence to the addressee only. 

Internet communications are not secure and RPS is not responsible for their abuse by third parties, any alteration or corruption in 
transmission or for any loss or damage caused by a virus or by any other means. 

RPS Group Limited, company number: 208 7786 (England). Registered office: 20 Western Avenue Milton Park Abingdon Oxfordshire 
OX14 4SH. 
 
RPS Group Limited web link: http://www.rpsgroup.com 
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